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Dear Families 

 
On Thursday 12 December, Langley Park School for Girls will be 

taking part in Save the Children’s ‘Christmas Jumper Day’. We 
know times are tough, so we are suggesting a £1 donation – 

but please donate what you can. Any amount helps, for 
example £2 could buy a packet of seeds for a family in Kenya 

to grow their own food, after drought has killed their crops. Or 

£6 could make all the difference for people in Gaza who are 
struggling to access drinkable water – providing a pack of 12 

water bottles. 
 

Donations will be collected during Tutor time on Thursday 12 

December. 
 

There is no need to buy a new jumper. You could upcycle an old jumper, get crafty or head to your local 
charity shop to buy a pre-loved festive knit. If you want to get creative and decorate a jumper, the Christmas 

Jumper Day website contains lots of fun craft ideas. Students can also wear Christmas accessories in their 
hair. 

 

Useful websites 
for frequently asked questions about Christmas Jumper Day: 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/faq 
for upcycling inspiration and sustainability information: 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity 

for more information on how your donations help: 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/how-you-help 

 
This is not an own clothes day, and students are expected to wear normal uniform. Students 

choosing to wear a Christmas jumper do not need to wear a school jumper, cardigan or blazer. The usual 

expectations apply to makeup and jewellery.   
 

We would appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success. Together, 
we can make the world better with a sweater. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 

 
Mrs Brown 

Head of Key Stage 4 
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